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WELCOME BACK EVERYBODY! 
A special welcome to our new starters, and their families in Wrens and Robins and 

also to children we welcome across school too. Welcome also to Miss Alderson… it 
is wonderful to see our school family grow! 

Swimming will commence next week 
for our Swifts class and our EYFS chil-
dren each Thursday. Please see indi-
vidual messages from class teachers 
for any further information. Any parent 
helpers to walk to and from the sports 
centre with Swifts would be greatly 
appreciated.  

The children have settled in beautifully across school, especially 
our younger children in Wrens and Robins. Even a little morning 
blip never lasts long and they’re soon settled and playing happily 
with their friends. I was delighted to be served ‘peas and pasta’ in 

their little kitchen this week when I visited EYFS. Thank you 
parents for helping us settle into  new routines and ensuring the 
children arrive in good time for registration. They all look so 

smart too in their uniforms– thankyou. 

 

Thank you to parents for 
their understanding with 
our no dogs allowed on 
premises policy and en-
suring that if you walk 
your dog to school it is 
tied up well away from 
the school gates and 
front entrance. 
Thankyou. 

 

Happy birthday this 
week to Harry who cel-
ebrated his 8th birth-
day, to Fearne who cel-
ebrates her 6th birth-
day, and to Florence 
who will celebrate her 
7th birthday next 
week. Have a wonderful 
day boys and girls. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for diary (Please also see Weduc Calendar 
and Newsfeeds) 

• Monday 26th September– Tea 
and Chat Night 3.30-5pm, school 
hall. 

• Friday 30th September– MacMillan Coffee 
Morning drop in 9-11am school hall. 
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